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Fellows Lecture
> Date: Apr 16, 2025
> Time: 17:00 IDT|10:00 EDT
> Place: Albright & Zoom
> Post-Event Reception

Seymour Gitin Distinguished Professor
W. F. Albright Institute of Archaeological Research

Kathleen Nicoll

This event will be held at 
the Albright & online.

To join the lecture on Zoom, 
choose one of the following 
options:

1) scan the QR code
2) sign in to zoom.us with 
these details:

Meeting ID: 
823 8765 7734

Passcode:
138176

'Trowel Blazers' in 
the Archaeology of 
the Levant & Near East 
during the Early 20th 
Century

Kathleen Nicoll is a 
geoscientist and arid lands 
geomorphologist whose 
research interests include 
landscape archaeology, 
surveying, desert processes, 
and environmental 
reconstructions. She is 
currently Full Professor of 
Geography in the School of 
Environment, Society & 
Sustainability (SESS) at the 
University of Utah.


